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Mountain Valley Celebrates Opening of Newly Renovated Yadkinville Office in 
partnership with the Yadkin County Economic Development Council 

(Yadkinville, NC) – Mountain Valley, a local hospice and palliative care organization, is proud to 
announce the official opening of its newly renovated Yadkinville hospice office. The facility will enable 
Mountain Valley to expand its services and continue providing compassionate care to the residents of 
Yadkin County. 

At the recent ribbon-cutting event, Mountain Valley staff and volunteers, local officials, and community 
members gathered to mark this significant milestone. The renovation was made possible by a grant 
secured through a collaborative effort involving Bobby Todd of the Yadkin County Economic 
Development Council and the Yadkin County Chamber of Commerce, and Mountain Valley's CFO Barry 
Dowell. The funding includes state funds and a matching contribution from Yadkin County. 

"We are thrilled to celebrate this momentous occasion," said Tracey Dobson, Mountain Valley president 
and CEO. "This is a huge milestone for Mountain Valley, and it wouldn’t have been possible without the 
incredible support we’ve received from this community. I’d like to give special thanks to Bobby Todd for 
his invaluable help in securing the grant money that made these renovations possible. Bobby, your 
dedication and commitment have made a real difference, and we are so grateful." 

Mountain Valley also expressed its deep appreciation for the Yadkin County Commissioners, whose 
support was instrumental in bringing the project to life. 

Paul Hammes, Mountain Valley Board Chair and CEO of Hugh Chatham Health, commented on the 
importance of this project for the community. "This office shows Mountain Valley's deepening 
commitment to offering support for Yadkin County residents close to home. It's important to us to 
provide quality and compassionate care that doesn't require our patients and families to leave the 
comfort of their community." 

The newly renovated space will allow Mountain Valley to continue to serve their mission of providing 
the best care to those facing serious illness – every patient, every family, every time, ensuring that 
compassionate end-of-life care is accessible and readily available to the residents of Yadkin County. The 
office is located at 516 Hawthorne Drive in Yadkinville.  



 
 
 

 

 
  
 

 
 

 

 

 

Mountain Valley is a nonprofit organization providing high quality end-of-life care in 18 counties in North Carolina 
and Virginia. Through its team of hospice professionals and specially trained volunteers, Mountain Valley addresses 
the growing need for compassionate hospice care. Mountain Valley also owns and operates two hospice inpatient 
facilities: The Joan & Howard Woltz Hospice Home in Dobson, NC, and the SECU Hospice Care Center in 
Yadkinville, NC. Both offer a homelike setting for patients and families alike. The goal for both facilities is to help 
families be as comfortable as possible as they stay close by their loved one during this time when families are 
needed most. For more information, visit www.mtnvalleyhospice.org .  

 
 

http://www.mtnvalleyhospice.org/


 
 

 


